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Dear Parent/ Carer of 
 
 
Our topic this term is Coal Mining. Throughout the topic we will be learning 
about the coal mines, the importance of them in our area and how they have 
changed throughout time, particularly the last 100 years. 
 
To help with our topic, we will be going to The National Coal Mining Museum on 
Wednesday 4th October 2023. Here we will take part in several educational 
lessons and go down the mine. The coach will be leaving school at 8:45am and 
will be back at approximately 3.15pm. On the day of the trip your child will need 
to be at school by 8.30am. 
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch, wear school clothes and 
appropriate footwear; this can be trainers. You also need to send your child with 
an appropriate coat as it will be cold. If you would like a school packed lunch 
please advise the school office no later than Monday 25th September 2023.  
 

The cost of the trip is £22.33 per pupil but we will subsidise this to  reduce the 
cost to parents to £15.00 per pupil. This  must be paid on Parentmail  no later 
than Monday 25th September. To help with the cost of this trip, you can now 
pay instalments on Parentmail, however the full amount must be paid by the 
25th September.  Parental voluntary contributions will be welcomed for this trip. 
The school reserves the right to cancel the trip should it consider that the net 
cost after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomic.   
 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Mrs G Latham 
Year 2 Class Teacher 

 


